Gilgandra Public School **Honesty & Courtesy**

Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 (02) 6847-2304 Fax:

16 March 2021

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

This term, Year 4 Lorax has been learning about recycling and other sustainable practices. We have decided as a class, that we would like to do something positive for our school and the planet.

We are going to be collecting recyclable drink bottles and cans that can be used as part of the 'Return and Earn Program'. We are hoping to raise money to purchase plants and flowers for our school gardens.

Gilgandra Public School has a registered donation account with 'Return and Earn NSW' and ALL funds raised will go directly to the school in purchasing items for the garden.

We are able to recycle all soft drink bottles and cans, however are not permitted to accept any containers that have previously contained alcohol.

We appreciate all of your support.

Yours Sincerely

Mia Williams

Classroom Teacher

